
 

 

 

ORIENTATION INFORMATION 

 
 

 

Each newly credentialed person is required to 

attend an orientation. 

 

 

The next orientation will be held at the  

LMC Office 

on Wednesday, 

 

April 17, 2019 

7:00-9:00 pm 

 

 

Please register if you are planning 

to attend, at LMC or via Zoom. 

 

https://lmcnorclo2019.eventbrite.com 

https://lmcnorclo2019.eventbrite.com/

